
         

         

         

     

  

      

      

   

 

 

 

St Benedict’s Class: Mrs Longhurst & Mrs Lee          St Brigid’s Class: Mrs Haywood-White 

A warm welcome back everyone!  We hope you enjoyed your summer holidays and are ready to 

start a new term with us in Year 6!  We have lots of exciting topics planned for this half term and 

are looking forward to getting to know you all.   

We will be sharing a Meet the Teacher Online Presentation with you on Friday 22nd September via 

our Year 6 Gsuite page so that we can introduce ourselves and our curriculum for this year. More 

details are to follow.    

 

 
ENGLISH: Next week, we read Androcles and 

the Lion.   

Reading focus: Summarising main ideas in the 

text 

Writing focus: Story writing 

Grammar focus: Direct speech  

Spelling focus: Adding suffixes to words.  

Next Week’s Curriculum: 

MATHS: Next week we will be rounding 

whole and decimal numbers.  We will continue 

to practise our CLIC arithmetic skills each 

day. 

HISTORY: Back to the Future 

We will focus on how education has changed 

since 1066.   Our first session will be focused 

on creating a Timeline.  

SCIENCE: What makes plants and animals 

different?  

Next week we will continue to learn how to 

classify animals and plants into groups.  

R.E: Love 

Next week the learning focus will be God 

loves and cares for his people even in difficult 

times and We don’t have to do anything to 

make God love us.  

FRENCH: This term, the children will be 

taught by Madame Severine alongside their 

class teacher. The focus will be on learning to 

speak about classroom objects.  

P.E: Fitness 

Next week we will be working on developing 

speed and strength through a range of 

exercises.   

Please ensure that your child has a labelled 

full and correct PE kit for the indoor and 

outdoor sessions. It will be sent home of 

Fridays. It should be back at school on 

Mondays. PE sessions are on Tuesdays and 

Fridays this term.  

PSHE: This term, we will be learning about 

freedom and responsibilities through the 

scripture ‘Calming the Storm’.   

You can view the content of the unit on this 

parents’ portal:  

www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal 
  
School Username: thomas-becket-se25 
School Password: another-world 


